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    Beachwood Breeze

     


          P.O. Box 17385

                            Jacksonville, FL  32245

           Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
                       September 2010

Neighborhood Watch Safety Presentation
  Mark your calendar as a reminder to attend this meeting on Sept. 21, 2010 at 7:30 p.m.  A Police Officer will

  present suggestions on ways to make our homes and neighborhood safer.  Also, the officer will bring handouts
  with useful information.  A large number of residents will show the policy department we care about our 
  community.  There will be time for questions and answers so please make plans to come.
                                        Purpose of Beachwood Civic Assoc. Dues
  If you have recently moved into the subdivision, welcome to our community.  The Beachwood Civic Association

  (BCA) is a voluntary group of neighbors who join efforts to keep up and improve the public areas of Beachwood.  

  We strive to encourage a closer relationship of all residents through social, educational and recreational

  activities.  Anyone can be part of the BCA with no strings attached!  You will have the satisfaction that your 

  contribution is being used to improve the subdivision where you live. There are 328 homes in this subdivision
  and the goal is to have a minimum of 100 memberships to cover annual expenses.   At the last BCA meeting, we 

  had 80 memberships turned in!  The yearly dues fee is only $25.00.  All the funds collected during the yearly
  membership drive go towards paying for: JEA monthly bills,  light bulbs for flood lights and the entrance and the
  two medians, replacement of light fixtures that were damaged, Peninsular Pest Control spraying to keep weeds
  out of the two medians, copy costs of printing the newsletter, advertising the annual yard sale, etc.  Simply fill out
  the bottom portion and mail the contribution to the address shown above.
                                                    Status of Reopening Community Center
     Several members of the BCA along with Dr. Ron Milligan, BMLP Property Neighborhood Networks Coordinator, 

    met with Stacie Bucher, who is Partnership & Development Coordinator with JaxParks.   We discussed the

    possibility of reissuing an RFP (request for proposal) for non-profit organizations to apply to run programs at our

    community center.  Ms. Bucher is working on this project and will keep us updated.   
                                                       Sensors for Floodlights Replaced
     We want to thank the BCA President for taking care of replacing the sensors on the floodlights to the 
     Beachwood’s east entrance sign.  Now the lights are back working properly.






Litter at School Bus Stops and More
     We have received a request that students be asked not throw trash down while waiting for the bus.  Please pass

     this request along to your student.   Also, for other information on schools, go to www.duvalschools.org.   For
     school bus information call the Transportation Department at 904/381-7433.
             Next Meeting – Tuesday, September 21, 2010 at 7:30 pm 

                              at Community Center, 11758 Marina Drive

                                        (next to basketball courts)
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    Name: ______________________________________________________________________________   

    Address _____________________________________________________________________________  

                  _____________________________________________________________________________ 

    Amount  $ ___________________  






Thank You in advance for making a difference!
